

THE SWDTN ANNUAL

"100 CLUB"

Will you please help to support us?

We currently provide an 80 minute memory stick of local news and magazine items, every week, to people with a visual impairment. THIS IS AN ENTIRELY FREE SERVICE supported and produced solely by volunteers.

For just £15.00 for a year's membership, which runs from 1st February 2016 to 1st January 2017, you can provide valuable financial support to our Talking Newspaper by joining our "100 Club". (Last year you helped raise £480 for us after the prizes had been paid, so thank you!) On the first of each month we will draw for three prizes of £40, £15 and £7.50. This means that £750 will be paid out to the 12 monthly winners and our Talking Newspaper will benefit by a similar amount if 100 people join! Many of you have helped in the past, thank you – we are grateful for your continued support. (We are licensed with Weymouth & Portland Borough Council under the Gaming Act 2005, Licence No. WPBC/LOT/L035 to run this lottery) If you can help us please return the slip below to:

Date.....

Post Code.....